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January 9, 2012 
 
Justin Morris 
Weber County Planning 
 
Subject:  Arlen Bell Subdivision 
Re:  Engineering Review 
 
Below please find our response to engineering review comments posted August 11, 2011.  Please 
note that our numbering reference system corresponds to your comment numbering system. 
 

1. A deferral agreement has been requested for the installation of curb, gutter and sidewalk. 
2. The developer has provided information concerning the location of the existing water and 

sewer laterals. The locations are shown on the attached exhibit. If easements are required, 
the plat will be revised to include them. 

3. A Storm Water Activity Permit will be obtained prior to construction. 
4. There is no new construction requested at this time. 
5. There is no new construction requested at this time. 

 
We appreciate your review and trust we have changed and/or clarified all of your comments 
referenced herein. 
 
If you have any questions, or we can be of further assistance, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely,  
REEVE & ASSOCIATES, INC.     
 
Chris Cave 
Project Manager 
ccave@reeve-assoc.com      


